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TELEPHONE 63 0321

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBELY
PARLIAMENT HOUSE
MELBOURNE, VIC. 3002

4th June 1970

Mr, H,Biggs,
121 King Street,
BENDIGO

Dear Harry,

Further to my letter of the 6th lay
last in relation to the old Police Barracks in the grounds of
Camp Hill State School, Bendigo, I duly made representations to
the Minister of Education and now have the Minister's reply
dated 14th May last,

I obviously regret very much that
my representations on behalf of the Bendigo Historical Society
for the retention of this building, have not met with success.

Yours sincerely,
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R.H.Trethewey M.L.A.

Enc,



